Shortlands

Sibford Ferris

Nr Banbury

Oxon OX15 5QR

4 March 2015
Bob Neville
Planning Dept

Cherwell District Council

By e-mail to: Planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Dear Mr Neville
RE:
Planning Application 15/00188/PAMB
           Agricultural Barn at Austin Grounds Farm Sibford Ferris
Please accept my apology for any delay in writing to you in respect of this application.

I live at Shortlands Hook Norton Road and am thereby the nearest dwelling to this application. I am writing to confirm that I have no objection to the application for this barn conversion, provided that any new build if required is in keeping with local stone materials and of a sympathetic design and the property is well screened from the road. Provided these principles are adhered to I believe it will considerably enhance and improve this site.

Yours sincerely
Lynn Matthews

